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March 5, 2018

Conferences

Tomorrow and Wed. afternoon are set aside for Parent- Teacher Conferences. I hope you can come in and discuss your child’s progress during this third quarter.

Progress Reports will be given out at that time.

Reading and Vocabulary

This week we are finishing up our story, “Loved Best”. The class has vocabulary words to learn for this week. Each student needs to write a sentence for each word for homework. Reading Menu #6 is coming home and is due on Friday. The reading comprehension test will be given on Friday along with the vocabulary test.
Social Studies

We started on Chapter 6, which is about the ethnic groups that live in Michigan. The tests for Chapter 5 have already been sent home and should be signed and returned.
Math

We are finishing up our unit on area with multiplication. Our test will be on Friday.  Each child should still be practicing his or her multiplication facts daily! Many students don’t know all of their facts and it is showing up in this module because they need to multiply to find the area.

Have a great week!
